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Letter No.: 01-39EETO: All County Welfare Directors
All County Administrative Officers
All County Medi-Cal Program Specialists/Liaisons
Ail County Health Executives
All County Mental Health Directors

REPEAL OF ALL COUNTY WELFARE DIRECTORS LETTER (ACWDL) NO. 01-39E

The purpose of this letter is to rescind the recently mailed ACWDL No. 01-39E, as this 
letter was sent out in error.

Please contact Mr. Mack Guynn at (916) 657-1064 if you have questions about this 
letter.

Sincerely,

ORIGINAL SIGNED BY

Richard Brantingham
Acting Chief
Medi-Cal Eligibility Branch

Do your part to help California save energy. To learn more about saving energy, visit the following web site: 
www.consumerenergycenter.org/flex/index.html
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